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New Outdoor bicycles 

The total amountof money raised 

from the Sponsored Cycle in March 

was a fantastic £653.50. With this 

money we were able to purchase a 

new balance bike, new 2 wheeled 

scooter, a tricycle, a rickshaw cart, 

and a chariot bike (able to carry a 

friend on the back!).Many thanks to 

all the family and friends who 

supported this event. 

 

SPORTS DAY TUES 02 June 

Our Nursery children will be taking part 

in Sports day along with the main 

school, however they will be using the 

separate fenced off area just to the left 

of the MUGA pitch. Please bring your 

own seats and be seated before the 

races begin at 9.30am. Our races will 

last approx 45 mins. After this, if your 

child has siblings in another class and 

wishes to stay with you to watch more 

races, they are welcome to – please 

inform Mrs Emerson or Mrs Giplin that 

morning. We will provide light 

refreshments for the children in the 

Nursery and tea or coffee will be served 

at 10.30am in the Mall in the main 

school building. 

PLEASE SEND £10 NURSERY FUND 

MONEY FOR JUNE– THANK YOU! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

 

Tues 02 June – Sports Day 9.30am 

 
Weds 10 & Thurs 11 June – Nursery 

Closing at 11.30am  
 

Fri 19 June – School fete at 7-9pm  
 
Tues 23 June- End of Year concert 
beginning at 10am in assembly hall 

 
Friday 26 June - Last day of term 

for Nursery children 

    End of Term   
It is hard to believe that our 

children are in the last month of 

their Nursery Year! We hope they 

will enjoy all the exciting things that 

are happening this month, especially 

their end of Year Concert which 

takes place on Thursday 18th June. 

 Our topic this month is holidays & 

sea Creatures and we will be talking 

and learning about 

 
 Places we visit on holiday 

 How we travel on holidays 

 Travel agents 

 Creatures that live in the sea 

 Getting Ready for P.1. 
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Spare Uniforms 

If your child is leaving Nursery and has no 

further need of their uniform we would 

greatly appreciate some spare sweatshirts 

or tracksuit bottoms to keep in school for 

when a child requires a change. Many 

thanks! 

 

TRIP TO W5 

We had a very successful final trip 

to W5 in Belfast. The children learnt 

lots of interesting facts about 

minibeasts and had fun putting 

together different body parts of an 

ant. They created their own bugs 

using sticky noodles. After a quick 

snack they had over an hour to spend 

in the Large free-play area. To see 

what they got up to have a look at 

the photos on the school’s Website: 

www.waringstownps.co.uk 

Thank you to the parents who have 

helped with a number of different 

trips throughout the year. 

June Birthdays!  

Happy birthday this month to Emily! 

We celebrate birthdays on a Friday.  

Look out for your child’s photograph on 

our birthday board.  If you wish you 

may send a cake or buns to school on 

the Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INDUCTION AFTERNOON 

We look forward to meeting the new 

children and their parents who will 

be starting Nursery in September 

2015. There will be an induction 

afternoon for new children on Weds 

10 June and Thurs 11 June 1-

2pm.To facilitate this, the Nursery 

Unit will close sharply at 11.30am. 

Doors will be open from 11.15am for 

collection. 

 

Thank-you to all parents for your 

continued support and encouragement 

throughout the year. We have thoroughly 

enjoyed getting to know your child and 

hope they have learned skills for life 

during their Nursery Year. We wish them 

every success as they move to Primary 

One and a happy and safe Summer 

Holiday! Mrs Emerson & Mrs Gilpin. 

10Km Lisburn Run 

Mrs Emerson & Mrs Gilpin are 

going to take part in the 10km 

Lisburn run on Thurs 17 June to 

raise funds for the Nursery. If you 

would like to sponsor them there 

is a sheet up on the parent’s board 

or simply place an envelope 

marked ‘Staff sponsored run’ in 

the fund box. Any support would 

be much appreciated! 

http://www.waringstownps.co.uk/

